THE SLEIGHT FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

David Sleight

ON THURSDAY 20TH FEBRUARY 2023
A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE
11TH OF MAY 2023 AT 10.30AM
WARREN HILL CREMATORIUM, KETTERING

A PRIVATE LUNCH WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE
AT THE MARQUESS OF EXETER, LYDDINGTON

DONATIONS TO MACMILLAN CANCER SUPPORT WELCOMED




FOR ANY FURTHER DETAILS PLEASE CONTACT

CATHRYNSLEIGHT@GMAIL.COM
ROSSSLEIGHT@GMAIL.COM
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